INTERNATIONAL

PEACE DAY

21 SEPTEMBER

Dear Families,

| hope everyone had a wonderful weekend with family and friends. Just a
reminder that you may find all newsletters posted on my site
ms.amoscato.com. You can access the newsletter this week by clicking on
the Third Grade tab on the top of my website. Then, hovering over with
your cursor and clicking on “newsletters.”

In addition, spelling words for this week | have posted on spelling city htt ity.com/view-spelling-list.htm|?listld=63607010

Students can practice their words online if they wish.Please be checking your student’s homework log nightly as this needs to be signed in the parent comment
section underneath the date the homework is assigned. | also sent home an xtra math account for students to sign up online at home for extra math practice!
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the username or password.

-Mrs. Amoscato

Upcoming 2N Special ANNOUNCEMENTS
Tests '“

Reading: Comprehension tes Please make sure your student is practicing multiplication
Thursday and vocabulary Test

Friday

facts!
Peace Cranes will be sent to a classroom in Mexico as well
Spelling-Friday as a classroom in Florida this week as we prepare for Peace Day!
Math- Quick Checks Throughout

the week.

Grammar check: Thursday!
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